
Wow! This year is  
buzzing right along. I 
can’t believe we are 
moving into March al-
ready!    
 

Some reminders to keep 
in mind: 

 A backpack should 
be brought everyday 
with a full change of 
clothes.  

 If your child is ill, 
please call or send a 
message  to the   
office with exact 
reason for absence. 

 If your child isn’t ill, 
but will not be     
attending preschool 
for the day, please 
inform the          

preschool office.   

 Tennis shoes should 
be worn every day! 
These are the    
safest shoe for 
classroom and gym   
activities.  

 

As we look ahead to 
spring and the change in 
the weather, please  
remember to dress your 
child appropriately for 
the weather.  As soon 
as the weather is      
decent we will begin to 
make trips back out to 
our playground.  Some 
days we may decide to 
take a walk outside.  
Proper shoes and      
outerwear should be 
considered every day!  

Enrollments for the 
2019-2020 school 
year will begin on 
March 9, 2020.  For  
families returning and  
wishing to re-enroll the 
Preschool is offering 
half off the enrolment 
fee. Please come to the 
office and fill out an 
enrollment form.  The 
deadline to get the   
enrollment fee of $25 
is  May 1, 2020 

 

 

March 2nd is crazy 
hair day! Get as crazy 
as you wish!  

 

March 16th is yellow 
day! Come dressed in 
the color yellow!  

 

March 30th is our 
Easter Program.       
Families can return at 
11:25. Our program will 
take place in the    
sanctuary. All are    
welcome to attend!  

 

Special Days & Easter Program 

Spring Weather & Enrollment for      
2020-2021 
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Looking Ahead 
☺ 4/1— Easter Egg 

Hunt 

☺ 4/6-4/13— No 
School 

☺ 4/22— Family Game 
Day 

☺ 4/27-5/1— P/T       
Conferences with 
Mrs. Ortell 

 

SPRING BREAK 

 

There will be NO 
SCHOOL beginning 
April 6th through 
April 13th.   

 

The Preschool follows 
the Wayne Westland 
School district for 
seasonal breaks as 
well as weather relat-
ed closings.  

 

We will return on 
April 15, 2020. 

 

 



Once you know what your       
student will be, let the preschool 
staff know. Get creative!  Have 
fun!   

 

On the day of the circus,  your 
child should come dressed in 
costume. We will group the kids 
together and practice their act 
with them!  

 

 

On March 4th  the preschoolers 
will be putting on a circus.  This 
is one of our many favorite days 
of the year!   

 

The day of the circus, the kids 
can dress up like any circus 
character.  Examples are:     
acrobat, dancer, strongman/
woman or superhero, clown,  or 
one of many animals.   

 

At 11:10 come back to preschool 
and find a seat ready for the 
show! We will begin the show at 
11:15!  You can invite friends and 
family to join us.  

 

 

Page 2 

Health Exploration Station Field Trip 

March Newsletter 

Parent Teacher Conferences with Mrs. Henke  

This month we will be holding parent-teacher conferences for the students who are in Mrs. Henke’s 
class.  These conferences will be held during school hours on March 9th, 11th, and 13th. It is very 
important for you to attend so that you know how your child is doing as they get ready to enter       
kindergarten.   
 

There will be a schedule in the   lobby beginning February 25th.  Please choose a day and time that 
your child attends.  There will be reminder cards for you to take. IF for some reason you choose a 
time that will not work, please contact Mrs. Nofzinger or Mrs. Henke and we will try our best to  ac-
commodate a change.  

 

 

March Birthday’s 

Our monthly birthday            
celebration will be held on    
March 11th   
 

Happy Birthday to: 

Kyleigh 3/13 

Danielle 3.17 

Carson 3/18 

Laila 3/24 

Nevaeh 3/26 

Fiona  3/28 

 

Where: Health Exploration    
Station 

St Joseph Mercy Canton Health 
Center 

1600 S Canton Center Rd  

Suite #10 

Canton, MI  

When:  March 18th  

Time: Meet there by 9:25 

Do not enter the building until 
9:25. Please be prompt! 

Program starts at 9:30 and will 
run for 1 hour and 15 minutes.  

Cost: $4/person 

Money is due by March 16th.  

We will be doing the program: 
“Stuffie and Me”. Here is a         
description from their website: 

 

Introduces the human body with 
STUFFIE, our nine-foot tall doll 
that unzips with removable    or-
gans. Participants learn: 

• Major organs of the human 
body 

• The importance of nutrition, 
exercise and sleep 

• Ways to keep the body safe 
and healthy 

Preschool Circus Day 


